Letter of Agreement
Between
the Mead School District and
the Mead Classified Public Employees Association (MCPEA)

The purpose of this letter of agreement is to set forth the following agreement between the Mead
Classified Public Employees Association and the Mead School District #354 as a result a recent state law
change and in connection with the 2021-2024 Collective Bargaining Agreement.

The parties agree that Juneteenth will be added to the list of holidays employees covered by the
agreement receive in Article III, Section J of the collective bargaining agreement.

This letter of Agreement shall be effective upon signing, be attached to the current collective bargaining

agreement and shall remain in effect until August 31, 2024. This additional holiday shall be included in
the successive collective bargaining agreement.
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Thomas Shupp, President Shawn Woodward, Superintendent
Mead Classified Public Employees Association Mead School District #354




